ORDER: AUTHORIZE ENTRANCE TO PRIVATE PROPERTY IN CROSS
CREEK SUBDIVISION TO REPAIR DRAINAGE PROBLEM
CONTINGENT UPON GETTING PERMISSION FROM LAND
OWNER AND EXACT ADDRESS

Motion was made by Chad McLarty. duly scconded by David Rikard. to authorize
entrance to private property in Cross Creek Subdivision to repair drainage problem
contingent upon getting permission from land owner and exact address.

The vote on the motion was as follows:

Supervisor Kevin Frye. voted yes
Supervisor Jeff Busby. voted yes
Supervisor David Rikard. voted yes
Supervisor Chad Mcl.arty. voted yes
Supervisor Mike Roberts. voted yes

After the vote, President Busby, declared the motion carried. this the 2™ day of
July. 2018.

/{:{Dﬁd;hf Presiden / Shérry W ancery Clerk
of Supervisor



Joe Bynum 3 e .

From: : Kent Dees <KentD@renasant.com>

Sent: Friday, July 06, 2018 11:31 AM

To: -7 Joe Bynum a
Cc: o Steve Moody

Subject: RE: Cross Creek Subdivision Property

Mr. Bynum,

Renasant Bank fka Merchants and Farmers Bank grants permission to the Lafayette County Road Department te cross
our ot designated as ;

Parcel # 185Y-21-051.69 in Cross Creek Subdwls:on Lafayette County Mississippi, to correct a storm water drain issue
that crosses this property. b

Thank you,
Kent Dees

Cc: Steve Moody, Renasant Bank ORE Manager

Kent Dees

ORE Sales Officer, OREQ Administration
B RENASANT|QRE Seie,

BANK | Tupelo, MS 38804
KentD@renasant.com
Office: 662-680-1496
Mobile: 662-397-3227

From: Joe Bynum [mailto:3Bynum@lafayettecoms.com]
Sent: Friday, July 06, 2018 10:53 AM ’

To: Kent Dees

Subject: Cross Creek Subdivision Property

Mr. Dees,

As we discussed eariier, the Lafayette County Road Department is asking for permission to cross a lot owned by
Merchants and Farmers Bank. The lot number is 51.69, located in Cross Creek Subdivision, Lafayette County Mississippi.
We need to enter this property to correct a storm water drain issue that crosses this property. Any help that you can
give us pertaining to this matter will be greatly appreciated. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Joe Bynum :
Lafayette County Road Manager



